
 

  

DECLARATION OF STATUS OF PUBLISHED ACCOUNTS  

FOR THE YEAR ENDED 31 MARCH 2024 

 

Dear Reader 

Please find our unaudited Statement of Accounts for 2023-24 at 
https://www.preston.gov.uk/statementofaccounts 

These accounts are our unaudited accounts and therefore the published 
statement may be subject to change as a result of the audit carried out 
by Grant Thornton. 

The statement of accounts also includes our Narrative Statement and 
our Annual Governance Statement. 

 

 

Jackie Wilding 

Director of Resources and S151 Officer (Chief Financial Officer) 

31 May 2024 

 


